Treasurer’s Report for AGM notice
Balance as of 01/04/2018 - £39,070

Balance as of 31/03/2018 - £44,204

In 2018 -19 we spent £3,210 in all. £419 was in costs and governance, the biggest part being our membership of the British Association of Friends of Museums, with whom we are also insured for our events. £191 was spent on speakers’ travel for talks at the LSE, and this is offset against £387 taken for tickets for talks.

We spent £2,600 on donations to The Women’s Library: 

· £50 for a Royal Mint commemorative 50p in a silver box, marking the 100th anniversary of the Representation of The People Act

· £1,500 for a commemorative napkin in remembrance of Emily Wilding Davison

· £200 towards the production of Mrs Shaw Herself

· £100 towards pamphlets

· £750 towards a Women’s Freedom League Dolly Bag

 We have received legacies to the value of £11,000. Gift Aid came to £708. We received donations of £405 towards the Centennial Fund, making £796 when added to monies collected the previous year.
Lorna Hawthorne

17th April 2019

Membership Report 2019

We currently have 219 members. We have attracted one or two new members who have attended our series of talks, others have found our website and downloaded a membership form.  Do encourage your friends to have a look at our website www.//friendsofthewomenslibrary.org.uk  and consider joining us.

If you have any queries regarding membership do use our email address friendsofthewomenslibrary@gmail.com
If you do not have access to email please send your query to 11 St Paul’s Road Chichester PO19 3BH

Katharine Milcoy Membership Secretary

